

June 01, 2022

Christina de Castell
Chief Librarian and CEO
Vancouver Public Library
350 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, B.C. V6B 6B1
BY EMAIL: Christina.deCastell@vpl.ca

Grant to Vancouver Public Library (VPL)

Dear Christina,

On behalf of the Friends of the Vancouver Public Library (FVPL), I am happy to confirm that a grant of \$33,000 was approved at the May 28, 2022 AGM to support the VPL in the delivery of the Writer's-In-Residence program and other projects as outlined in your letter of May 12, 2022. A cheque in this amount will be mailed under separate cover.

This funding is delivered by FVPL as a key outcome of our fundraising and book-store activities. We would like to ask that recognition of this funding be included on VPL communications surrounding the events that this funding supports.

We look forward to our continuing partnership in supporting the Vancouver Public Library.

Darius Maze

Co-Chair

Board of FVPL

.cc Donna Mathiasen, Treasurer FVPL
Scott Fraser, Manager, VPL Marketing + Communications